
 
 

In what has been a continually evolving and challenging time related to the coronavirus 
(COVID-19) pandemic and the latest government guidelines, this year’s HyperFest 
presented by Grassroots Motorsports, initially scheduled for May 15th – 17th, has been 
rescheduled for July 31st – August 2nd.  
 
Restrictions are currently in effect in Virginia, as well as other neighboring states to help 
limit the spread of the coronavirus and we felt this was the best course of action. We 
recognize that a postponement is disappointing, but after heavy consideration, we made 
this decision with the safety and best interests of our attendees, participants, partners, 
staff, and community in mind. 
 
All purchases (tickets, activities, and onsite accommodations; camping, RV, etc.) for the 
May weekend will be honored for the rescheduled July/August weekend. Purchasers will 
be notified by Friday, April 3rd on how to obtain a refund if they are unable to attend the 
rescheduled weekend.  
 
It is with great pleasure that we can announce that many of our popular attendees and 
partners, including Vaughn Gittin Jr, Chelsea DeNofa, Adam LZ,  Fielding Shredder, Dirk 
Stratton, and more are confirmed for the rescheduled weekend. Additional attendees, 
updated schedule, and information will be announced as soon as possible.  
 
Thank you for your patience, understanding, and continued support as we look forward 
to seeing you at VIRginia International Raceway this summer. 
 
❤ HyperFest x VIRginia International Raceway 


